
Westmuir   Community  Newsletter     

Welcome All 
 

Pop-In Meeting in village Hall on Sunday 26th June.  2.00pm  to 4.00pm. 
 

1. Community Council Elections take place this year in August. Details will be provided on Social Media, 

including Angus Council Social Media. 

    

 Westmuir will need a new Community Councillor to serve on KLWCC: current member is retiring. 

 

       2. Community Council / Westmuir  -    Examples of Village  Projects:- 

 

        Village Water Mains replaced….   2020/2021. 

        Defibrillator  acquisition -  & Litter Pick group ….  2019 

        Various Roads issues …  speeding/ repairs/ unadopted roads …..  ongoing 

        Community Futures… 2004 … led the way to Development Trust ….. 2005  

        Community Woodland/ Official  Opening almost 15 Years ago  … 25th August 2007  

        Community Resilience Centre …..   ongoing….see below … 2022   

 

       3. ‘Have your say’  come along on the 26th June 2.00pm to 4.00pm and have your say.  

  

       i) 20mph Temp. Speed Limit (Remove or remain) Decision due Autumn by Local Authority.  

      ii)  Does the Village centre need Traffic calming?  

      iii) Research - Play Area for children.   Increasing number of young families in village.  

     iv)  Winter Resilience -  via  Roads Dept.   Grit/salt bins - shovels? 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Westmuir Community Resilience Centre – 2022 

 

This Project, managed by the Village Hall Committee and Westmuir Development Trust is making good progress.   

Changing weather patterns have identified a need for communities to prepare for local emergencies such as 

Power Outages caused by severe storms.    Westmuir has the largest population in the KLWCC area and most are 

within 20 minutes walking distance of the Hall.           Volunteers for the Westmuir Resilience Team will be most 

welcome.  Please just add your name to the Volunteers Register which will be available in the Hall. 

  

  “Let us know who to help or keep a neighbourly eye on”    

            

Resilience Teams are ecouraged to pre-identify village residents who are vulnerable (be it age or Disability based) 

in order that hot drinks can be provided and to ensure that individuals are coping when Local Emergencies occur.   

Please help by providing details in the reply slip below and returning it to the Village Hall on Sunday afternoon,  

26th June.    Ask a neighbour to help deliver slip if mobility is an issue.  

     

Reply slip from Residents: 

 

Name :          _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ 

Location :     _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ 

Tel. No. :       _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  _ 

 

 


